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1866 Southern Lane ® Decatur, Georgia 30033-4097
Telephone 404/679-4500 Fax 404/679-4558

January 16, 2004

Dr. Franklyn G. Jenifer
President

The University of Texas at Dallas
P. O. Box 830688, AD 22
Richardson, TX75083-0688

. Dear Dr. Jenifer:

The following action regarding your institution was taken at the December 2003 meeting of the
Commission on Colleges:

The Commission reviewed the institution's Second Progress Report following the review
of on-line degrees offered in part or entirely: M.B.A., M.S. in Computer Science
(conferred with Graduate Telecommunications Engineering Certificate), and the M.S. in
Electrical Engineering (conferred with Graduate Telecommunications Engineering
Certificate). No additional report was requested.

We appreciate your continued support of the activities of the Commission on Colleges. ifyou
have questions, please contact the staff member assigned to your institution.

Sincerely,

James T.
Executive
Commission on Colleges
JTR:cp

cc: Dr. Rudolph S. Jackson




